FRASER POWER SQUADRON
Minutes of Executive Meeting held at the Richmond High School 8:00 P.M. January 10, 1966.
Minutes of Executive Meeting of November 30th, 1965 accepted as read.

A copy of the Fishermen's Course book “Concise Coastal Piloting”, issued to Cmdr. Watts, Lt. Dodd, Lt. Couch,
Lt. Cmdr. Lou Durant, and Lt. Cmdr. Paiger.

Mr. Al Coulson, Richmond Adult Education Coordinator, reported that nine fishermen have signed for Piloting
and eleven for Electronics. He also reported that he has twenty-five Tide Books now on hand.

Cmdr. Watts volunteered to approach Al McGregor and ask if he will be custodian of Examination Papers for
Junior Piloting, Advance Piloting and Seamanship.

Lt. Cmdr. Paiger and Bill Davey volunteered to handle the entertainment negotiations for the next meeting.

Moved by Cmdr. Watts, Seconded Past Cmdr. Curran, carried that the next Annual General Meeting and
Election of Officers be held March 21", 1966 and the Graduation Dinner Dance be held April 22", 1966. Lt.
Cmdr. Paiger volunteered to check with Quilchena Golf Club as to availability of Club facilities and expenses that
may be expected from Quilchena Club and Regency Caterers.

Moved by Lt. Cmdr. Paiger, seconded by Lt. Couch, carried that a cost of $6.00 per couple be charged for the
Graduation Dinner Dance. Any losses on overall cost be paid from the Fraser Power Squadron Bank Account. (A
year ago you couldn't have said this).

Moved Cmdr. Watts, Seconded Bill Davey, Carried that the next General Meeting be held February 14th1966.
Picture to be shown “Unchained Goddess” and if enough people present, a raffle will be held.

Moved by Cmdr. Watts, Seconded Lt. Conelley Carried that Junior Piloting students be invited to February14th
General Meeting.

Moved by Lt. Dodd, Seconded by Lt. Couch, Carried, that meeting be adjourned.



